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October 15th, 2019 
 
To: Valued Customer 
 
From: Littelfuse Product Management 
 
Subject: Additional supply of 354 and 358 series fuses 
 
With regards to the above reference, Littelfuse is currently supplying 354 and 358 series fuses from 
Europe. 
 
With the expectation of reducing the lead time and assurance of supply, Littelfuse would be looking at 
supporting future needs from our Plant in Suzhou (China) as well. It will be effective starting December 
15th, 2019. 
 
The part numbers remain the same. There is no change on Form, Fit, or Function. 
 

Affected Part Numbers 

35401000029 35414000029 

35402000029 35415000029 

35402500029 35416300029 

35406300029 35418000029 

35408000029 35421000029 

35411000029 35813150029 

35411250029 35814000029 

35411600029 35815000029 

35412000029 35816300029 

35412500029 35818000029 

35413150029 35821000029 

 
In order to aid in tracking, identical parts may be marked with or without the letter “Z”.  
 
Here below shows the marking on fuse caps. 
 

            
 
Please let us know, should you require any support or have any further queries 
 
 
 
Ben Zheng 
Global Product Manager 
Electronics Business Unit 
Littelfuse Europe GmbH  
+49 16090123815  
BZheng@Littelfuse.com  
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